
Student 
RESEARCH OPPORTUNITIES
with global impact

The Atmospheric, Earth, and Energy Division at Lawrence 
Livermore National Laboratory offers undergraduate and graduate 
students the opportunity to engage in practical research experience 
to further their educational goals. A wide range of geoscience and 
atmospheric science projects are available.

Applications for summer 2023 will be accepted from 
December 1, 2022 to February 28, 2023.
Visit https://www.llnl.gov/join-our-team/careers and type "REF3671F" for 
our Undergrad posting, or "REF3669M" for Graduate opportunities into the 
search box to learn more about the position.
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